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Saginaw County Community Mental Health  
Authority Announces Newly Renovated Website 

 

 
SAGINAW, MI – Saginaw County Community Mental Health Authority (SCCMHA) is pleased to announce 
to the public their completely renovated website that went live this month. The website address – 
www.sccmha.org – remains the same, but users will find vast improvements in the look, use and 
availability of information on the refreshed site. 
 
“We have been looking forward to making this upgrade for some time,” states Sandra Lindsey, SCCMHA 
CEO. “Our new look and content is in keeping with where we are now as an organization, with enhanced 
detail on who we are and the services we provide accessible for all of our stakeholders, including 
consumers, families, partners and other Saginaw citizens.” 
 
“I am pleased that we are now able to offer SCCMHA stakeholders and other interested persons this 
improved website with richer content and easier navigation,” adds Lindsey. “I would encourage any 
previous users as well as those who have not sought information about SCCMHA to visit the enhanced 
site to learn more about our organization and what we are doing in the Saginaw community.” 
 
The public may also contact the SCCMHA Customer Service Office for more information about services 
and related information at (989) 797-3400, as well as provide feedback on the new website. 
 

 
# # # 

 
Saginaw County Community Mental Health Authority is the local, separate governmental unit serving Saginaw 
County, a Community Mental Health Services Program (CMHSP), which provides and manages publicly funded 

specialty mental health and substance use disorder services. 
 

SCCMHA is headquartered at 500 Hancock Street in Saginaw and provides numerous services including evaluations, 
screenings, treatments and referrals. SCCMHA assists approximately 5,000 Saginaw County citizens each year. 

 

mailto:mlee@sccmha.org
http://www.sccmha.org/

